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Check out our 

Facebook!  

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to share with you the events happening at Clelian Heights!  

Click the button at the bottom to visit our website for more information. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Clelian in October 

At the end of the month, our classrooms hosted in-room 
Halloween celebrations with socially distanced activities 
and fun. We held a school wide Zoom meeting so that all 
of the rooms were able to see and experience the 
festivities as a community. Even in these unprecedented 
times, our community finds a way to be together. Enjoy 
these photos of the event! 

As we adjust and adhere to the new and changing COVID-
19 safety information from the Department of Health and 
the surrounding counties we are grateful for your 
support. During these uncertain times, we are ready to 
do whatever we need to ensure our students continue to 
achieve their personal objectives! 

With Thanksgiving and the holiday season approaching, 
we want to wish all of you a safe and Blessed 
Thanksgiving. 

Our annual Christmas program will change this year. 
Instead of an open house and entertainment by all the 
children, each homeroom will film their portion of the 
program in socially distanced and safe settings, and the 
clips will be rendered into a full video of this year's 
program. It will go live December 18th, 2020. Practice 
has already started! 
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Clelian 
Halloween 

Parties 

 

 

Clelian Heights classrooms 
had individual Halloween 
parties for their students 
and staff. Students were 
able to dress up and show 
off their costumes in a 
school wide Zoom meeting 
between all of the classes. 
Everyone was able to have 
fun together as a school in 
a safe and socially 
distanced way! Take a look 
at our great costumes and 
fun! 
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